

March 31, 2021

Mary Page Michel Board Chair, Roland Park Community Foundation PO Box 16214 Baltimore, MD 21219

Dear Ms. Michel:

The Green Towson Alliance supports retaining the 20 acres currently up for sale by the Baltimore Country Club thus preserving between 500 and 600 mature trees in Baltimore City. The Green Towson Alliance supports the preservation of green open space on the land which the Roland Park Foundation is currently raising money to purchase. We are excited about a new, public park with easy access, for all city residents to use and enjoy. We support the Hillside Park project, which will work to support the 500-600 trees on the property.

Best regards.

Patty Mochel, for the Executive Committee of the Green Towson Alliance:

Dr. Carol Newill, Elizabeth Miller, Raymond Heil, Roger Gookin, John Alexander

Patty morhel